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COUNTY OF MILWAUKEE 
INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION 

 
 
 

Date:  June 25, 2021   
 
 

To: Marcelia Nicholson, Chairwoman, Milwaukee County Board of 
Supervisors 

 
From: Charteisha Carson-Clark, Director of Employee Relations, Department of 

Human Resources 
 
Subject:    From the Employee Relations Director, Department of Human Resources, 

requesting the approval of the 2021 Memorandum of Agreement between 
Milwaukee County and the bargaining unit for the Technicians, Engineers 
and Architects of Milwaukee County. 

 
File Type: Action Report 

 
 
Requesting approval of the of the 2021 Memorandum of Agreement between 
Milwaukee County and the Technicians, Engineers and Architects of Milwaukee County. 
 
Milwaukee County (the County) has reached an understanding with the bargaining team 
for the Technicians, Engineers and Architects of Milwaukee County (TEAMCO) that 
establishes a Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) for 2021.   
 
The following documents will be provided to the Committee for their review:  
 

1) The MOA between the County and TEAMCO;   
  
2) The notification that the MOA was ratified by the membership of TEAMCO; 

 
3) The draft Resolution approving the MOA. 
 
4) The Fiscal Note that has been prepared by the Office of the Comptroller. 

 
 

If you have any questions, please call me at 278-4852. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: David Crowley – County Executive 
 Mary Jo Meyers – Chief of Staff, Office of the County Executive 
 Scott Manske – Milwaukee County Comptroller 

Steve Cady – Director of Research and Policy, Office of the Comptroller 
Maggie Daun – Corporation Counsel 


